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17th February, 2010
Dear Parents/Carers,
The students from Stage 2 (3R, 3/4S, 4H) will be going on a day excursion to the Australian National Museum in Canberra on Monday 1st March. Students will be travelling by coach to Canberra. The buses will leave school at 7:30 am (Please be at Simpson Street Bus stop at 7:20pm) and be back at approximately 6:00 pm.  Ms Snow, Miss Horsnell and Mrs Rampling will accompany their own classes. Mrs Hawkins and Mrs Allen will also be supervising the students on the excursion.
This excursion is part of this term’s COGS unit “Being Australian”. 
Students are to take their fruit break, recess, lunch and afternoon. Please ensure all students have a bottle of water to drink. Children will be required to wear full school uniform on the day. 
The cost of this excursion will be $28 which includes the cost of the bus travel and the entry fee for the Water H2O Exhibition.
As this excursion is in the ACT it is classed as interstate. Parents and carers need to be aware that if they do not have the appropriate health insurance cover, or are not covered by a Commonwealth Government Health Care Card, then they will be liable for the cost of an Ambulance in the event that one is required for your child.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Thank you 
Bronwyn Snow
Excursion Co-ordinator

Please return the permission slip with medical details & money in an envelope to class teachers ASAP. 
……………………(…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Permission note to be returned for the Canberra Excursion Thursday 25th February 2010
I give permission for my child _____________________________from Class ____






Name

to travel by bus to Canberra on Monday 1st March 2010. I understand that they will be accompanied by the following teachers:  Ms Bronwyn Snow, Miss Alice Horsnell and Mrs Robyn Rampling.

Special medical conditions or food allergies of my child to be aware of are: ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
(  I enclose $28 as payment for the excursion

Signed: __________________________ Date: ________________________









